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2016 Marshall Co Budget Contains Mill Levy Decrease 
(KMZA)--The Marshall County Commission has published a proposed budget of $12.1 million that
contains a slight decrease in the property tax levy.

The proposed budget contains an estimated tax rate of 51.839 mills, which is to generate $7.4
million.

Even through the mill levy will decrease about 2-tenths of a mill, the county will collect about
$669,000 in additional tax revenue due to a $13 million increase in the county’s assessed valuation.

The Commission will consider an adoption of the budget following a public hearing at their
September 14th meeting. 
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